
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 10, 2012 
Time:  7:45 A. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Press Conference - Recovered Body  
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department will be holding a news conference at the Oshkosh Police Department today at 10:30 
a.m. in regards to the body recovered in the Fox River yesterday.     
 
Oshkosh Police Chief Scott Greuel will be addressing the media at the conference. 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is located at 420 Jackson Street in Oshkosh.   
 
Please come to the Police Department lobby and you will be directed as to where to go from there.   Thank you.    
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

 


